
The world’s leading association for 
rental, the American Rental 
Association, developed the Clean. 
Safe. Essential. program to elevate 
the industry's response to the 
COVID-19 pandemic.

By completing this program, our rental business has 

received the knowledge necessary to keep you safe. 

Our staff has been trained on operational processes 

to address COVID-19 concerns, we have received 

tools to create a safe and clean working environment 

and we have the education necessary to execute a 

risk mitigation plan. As we move forward, keeping 

employees and customers safe is our primary concern, 

and being recognized by the ARA helps us to achieve 

this. Please reach out if you have any questions 

regarding how we are keeping our rental equipment 

and operation Clean. Safe. and Essential. 

#rentalstrong


